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ZAC22-0032 Zilog Authorized Distribution                       

1590 Buckeye Drive, Milpitas
CA 95035-7418

July 31, 2022

Subject: Change in Packing Method for PYROS and LENS

Dear Valued Customer and/or Distributor:

Please be advised that the packing method for PYROS and LENS
has changed. The change in shipping material does not affect the integrity 
of packing. Please refer to page 2 for the changes. 

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services. For 
additional assistance or questions, please contact Zilog Customer Service at 
MCUService@littelfuse.com.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw
Senior Manager MCU Operations
Zilog – a Littelfuse Company

PCN – Change in Packing Method for  
PYROS and LENS



2

ZAC22-0032 Zilog Authorized Distribution                       

PCN – Change in Packing Method for  
PYROS and LENS


